

MEMBER MEETING

Rockingham Conservancy, Inc.

August 08, 2018, 7:00pm

MINUTES

Attendees: Wes Worrell, Steve Johnson, Ed Williams, Jim and Pennie Guske

Wes called meeting to order at 7:02; Ed seconded

Members read minutes.

Jim made motion to approve meeting minutes; Steve seconded

Ed read the Treasurer's report. Wes made motion to approve, Steve seconded.

Old Business Updates:

Steve updated on the voicemail he received from Nature Boys. They are requesting more money (\$250-300) to bring in more topsoil. They are returning on 8/7/18 – hope to be completed by weekend.

Trail to be cut by Ground Envy sometime this week.

Ed updated on the electric at front sign. Matt Voorhor has the pad at Potomac Electric.

Wes stated that he will call Jaffe to get an update.

Ed will get the pad once Jaffe confirms the start date.

Ed spoke to Sarah and Amy about the Block Party. Flyers were printed to go out sometime on 8/7/18-8/8/18. Sarah will do the shopping. If park is not ready, party will moved to the street level at Hoot Owl. People are lined up to bring canopies and grills. Want to know if Gatorade or soda is requested; requested to bring a couple of cases of water and Gatorades.

Committee to bring Burgers, Hot Dogs, Chips and drinks.

HOA to get silverware, plates, napkins, ice.

Steve has a huge cooler that he will bring.

Steve asked if there were any games lined up, chairs etc. listed on flyer.

Wes asked to post to the HOA Facebook page.

Jim Guske will bring Corn hole Boards.

Was asked if there was any new business.

There is none.

Pennie asked about the Committees. Wes said Social Committee is working on party and they are communicating and contacting Ed.

Bylaw committee is working to move forward.

Wes motioned to adjourn at 7:40pm. Steve seconded.